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Dr. Wilder Penfield, 
Director, . 

Ottawa, December 4, 1946. 
~'C:-L l.)...." '- \ f. / '-t t,. 

Montreal Neurological Institute, 
Montreal, P.Q,. 

Dear Wilder, 

I am writing to you in regard to the 
official handing over of the Military Annex of 
the Montreal Neurological Institute to McGill 
University. 

As you are aware, with the Cabinet 
re-shuffle, Brooke is now the Minister of National 
Defence and it occurred to me that it might be 
more appropriate for him to say a few words on that 
occasion rather than for me to do so. If you will 
let me know if this meets with your wishes, I will 
turn over the Annual Report of the Neurological 
Institute to him so that he may have some back­
ground material. 


